Aug 1-Business Meeting

NDCTE—Mandan

Meeting was called to order by Claire Andrus

Minutes were approved as published on the website. 

Treasurer’s report—final physical report $3360.  Working on nonprofit status. 

Report approved by  Marj  Bubach and second by Beth Auforth.

Election of officers:

NE reg. director—Bridget Ryberg (GF CENTRAL)

SE reg. director—Kaylie Young (Enderlin)

SW reg. director –Benita Sauer (Mandan)

President Elect—Aaron Knodel

Communications Direcor—Heather Woods

Motion made for unanimous ballot—Approved.

No representative reports

Old Business: 

The Grant for the funding to pay for Taylor Mali was through the ND Humanities Council. They will match the cost $1 /1.50

We have more paperwork to do such as filling out the evaluation forms plus compiling all bills and receipts. 

Claire gave an update on the Common Core Curriculum of which she is a member. This year’s kindergarten students will be the first to be tested on the Common Core when they’re 3rd graders. 

The Core leans heavily to writing.  Claire believes it is about 20% creative and 80% information/persuasive.

Claire recommends we all go to the DPI site and check the standards for the Core Curriculum.

New Business: 

This year’s national convention, the 100th anniversary, is in Chicago in November. 

Next year’s conference will be at the Seven Seas in Mandan July 29, 30, 31, 2012.

Claire Andrus turned the gavel over to new President Anne Volk. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

